
Volume 13, Issue 5           December 1, 2020  

The Franciscan 

Grand Knight’s Letter by GK Steve Berns 

Brothers Knights, 
 

I would like to wish all a Blessed Christmas and Happy New 
Year.  Members have stepped forward to assist at mass in most all 
positions, so thank you for serving.   I have not yet heard about the 
plans to decorate the church for Christmas, but I will provide the 
details as soon as possible.  Our membership has provided much 
needed assistance with decorating over the years and I expect that 
this year will allow the same opportunity to share the gift of time. 

Anyone interested in the purchase of Christmas cards is welcome 
to contact me.  The cards available through the Keep Christ in 
Christmas program are pictured on a separate page.  I can make 
the cards available around mass times.  Checks can be made out to 
K of C Council 14504. 

In honor of Father 
McGivney’s beatification, the Free Membership In-
centive has been continued through the end of the 
year.  Candidates can visit kofc.org/join us and enter 
the code MCGIVNEY2020.  

May all remain safe and healthy. 

 
Vivat Jesus! 
Steve Berns, 
Grand Knight 
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